
 

An Rannóg Talamhúsáide, Pleanála agus Iompair 

Land Use, Planning & Transportation Department  

Telephone:  01 4149000 Fax:  01 4149104 Email:  planning.dept@sdublincoco.ie 

 

 

Tom Phillips & Associates 

80, Harcourt Street 

Dublin 2 
 

           Date: 18-Jan-2022 

 

PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT ACT, 2000 (as amended) AND PLANNING REGULATIONS 

THEREUNDER 
 

Register Reference: SD21A/0184 

Development: Extension to the existing motor sales outlet with servicing area and associated 

development consisting of the construction  of a single storey (double height) 

extension (c.568sq.m) to the existing motor sales outlet with servicing area which 

will comprise of a car body shop and valet area; single storey remote sales office 

(c.20sq.m); a covered bike shelter; ancillary petrol fill area; alterations to vehicle 

storage area; alterations and relocation of the exiting vehicle display provision 

(resulting in total of 79 defined display spaces (59 additional) together with 

indicative display areas with capacity for c.72 vehicles); a reduction in service 

spaces (resulting in total of 23 service spaces (3 less)) and relocation and additions 

to the existing staff car parking provision (resulting in total of 25 staff spaces (5 

additional)); provision of a new pedestrian site entrance; signage (3 signs 

(4.45sq.m; 2.71sq.m; 0.58sq.m); alterations and additions to the soft and hard 

landscaping, including the removal of existing fence; new boundary treatment and 

internal vehicle access gate; pedestrian paths and access; paving; tarmac and 

planting; relocation of vehicle sliding gate; an additional vehicle display podium; 

additional electric charging bays; new lighting; elevational changes to the existing 

building to facilitate the extension; an additional attenuation tank; all piped 

infrastructure and ducting; plant; all associated site development and excavation 

works above and below ground. 

Location: Toyota Liffey Valley, Liffey Valley Motor Mall, Dublin 22 

Applicant: Tom Staunton 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Further to a request dated 14/01/22 regarding the above mentioned planning application, I 

wish to inform you that, by Order dated 17/01/22, the period for submitting a response to the 

request for Further Information has been extended up to and including 08/06/2022 in 

accordance with the provisions of Article 33 (3) of the Planning and Development 

Regulations, 2001 (as amended). 
 

          

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

_______________________          

for Senior Planner 

 


